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HB 2072 
Relating to home health agency fees 

 
To: Ways and Means Full Committee 
From: Human Services Subcommittee 
Carrier: Senator Lieber 
 

HB 2072 increases annual licensing and change of ownership fees for home health agencies. These fees 

were last increased in 2009 and support the regulatory work required of the Oregon Health Authority’s 

Health Care Regulation and Quality Improvement Section, which oversees licensure, certification, and 

oversight of non-long-term health care facilities. The fee changes will increase estimated revenue by 

$83,285 in 2021-23 and $175,160 in 2023-25 to sustain OHA’s existing statutory responsibilities.  

 

The Human Services Subcommittee recommends HB 2072 be reported out do pass. 

 


